ITEM 7

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 15
COUNCIL MEETING 91/03/04

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 1991 FEBRUARY 27

FROM: DIRECTOR PLANNING & Our File: 01.215
BUILDING INSPECTIiON

SUBJECT: COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT [NFORMATION NEEDS - CORRESPONDENCE FROM
CHAIRPERSON, DEVELOPMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE

PURPOSE: To respond to a letter from the Chairperson of the GVRD
Development Services Committee requesting Council views on
sharing technical information between member municipalities.
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RECOMMENDAT ION :

1. THAT a copy of this report be forwarded to Mr. Bob
Bose, Chairperson, GVRD Development Services Committee.

REPORT

Appearing on the Council Agenda is a letter from Mr. Bob Bose, Chair-
person, GVRD Development Services requesting the views of Council con-
cerning the need for improved sharing of technical information between
GVRD municipalities on matters of common interest.

The Technical Advisory Committee of the GVRD, comprised of Planning
Directors of member municipalities, regularly shares information on
planning initiatives which wouid be of possible interest to other muni-
cipalities.

The Director Planning & Building Inspection for Burnaby is Chairman of

the Technical Advisory Committee and will bring this subject forward to
the next Committee meeting to discuss possible means by which this
inter-municipal information sharing can be improved and communicated to

Members of Council on a more regular basis.

The outcome of these discussions will be forwarded to Council for con-
sideration and transmittal to the GVRD Development Services Committee.
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DIRECTOR PLANNING &
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